
August 22, 2020

The Hedrick City Council met in special session in the Community Center on Saturday, August 22, 2020,

at 11 a.m., with Mayor Crawford presiding. Council present: Kathryn Cernic, Tamie Reynolds, Mike

Mefford and Travis Bunnell. Council absent: Jeremy Greiner.

Reynolds made a motion to approve the liquor license for Keswick Tavern for the ABATE event to be

held at the Civic Center. Bunnell seconded. Roll call- all ayes. Motion carried.

Mefford introduced Resolution #15-2020, approving the street and sidewalk project on the First Street

side of South Ottumwa Savings Bank for 517,950. and to pay 57,300.00 on the sidewalk project in front

ofthebank. Cernic seconded. Roll call-all ayes. Motion carried'

It was decided to table the discussion on the events to be held at the civic center until the next regular

meeting.

The clerk had been contacted by a gentleman who was interested in staying at our Big Park ln his RV

camper for an extended period of time. Mefford made a motion not to let someone stay for an

extended time inthe park due to weather conditions, etc. Bunnell seconded. Roll call-all ayes' Motion

carried.

ds made a motion to adiourn at 1 22 a.m. Cernic seconded. layes. Motion carried
Reynol

Signed

Robert crawford, Mayor

Attest: l-'

Ann Spilman, City Clerk


